
 

 
 

 
 

MARKET RELEASE 
 

SYDNEY, 25 November 2019 
 

CHANGES TO CLEARVIEW BOARD 
 

ClearView Wealth Limited (“ClearView”, ASX: CVW) has announced the following changes to 

the ClearView Board effective today 25 November 2019: 

 As part of ongoing Board renewal, Mr David Brown has resigned as a Director; and  

 Mr Geoff Black has been appointed as a Director. 

Mr Black has over 30 years’ experience in life insurance and wealth management and is 

currently a director of Platypus Asset Management and was Head of Business Development at 

RGA Australia from 2015 until April 2019. Prior to joining RGA Australia, he held senior 

executive positions at TAL Australia and was formerly Managing Director of PrefSure Life and 

Lumley Life Limited.  

Mr Black holds a Bachelor of Commerce from the University of Canterbury, Graduate Diplomas 

in Management and Financial Planning and is a Certified Practicing Accountant. 

Commenting on the changes, Chairman Mr Bruce Edwards thanked Mr Brown for his 

contribution and counsel over the past seven years and welcomed Mr Black to the Board. 

“Geoff is an experienced, well-respected professional who brings decades of invaluable 

experience to the ClearView Board. His appointment strengthens and deepens the Board’s 

skills and experience,” he said. 

For further information, please contact: 

Leng Ohlsson 

Head of Marketing and Corporate Affairs  

+61 2 8095 1539 

leng.ohlsson@clearview.com.au 

 

About ClearView  

ClearView is an ASX-listed diversified financial services company which partners with financial advisers to help Australians 

protect and build their wealth, achieve their goals and secure a comfortable financial future. The group’s three business 

segments: Life Insurance, Wealth Management and Financial Advice are focused on delivering quality products and services. 

Additional information is available at www.clearview.com.au 


